
   
  

 
  
 
 

 

 

This week, the children and staff have had a wonderful week being immersed in Extreme English learning activities. 

The “storyteller” from the Library Service, thought the children responded to the books very enthusiastically and 

commented very positively on their behaviour and the warm welcome she received in school. 

Our special Dress Up day proved to be a real success, with the children being inspired to consider their chosen 

characters and the techniques that the authors have used to make the characters so special to them. Look out on 

the school website soon, for some great photos, celebrating our learning. My thanks to all those parents who 

helped the children get so creative with their outfits; the children looked incredible. 

A special Well Done to Reception who went to Underwater Street on Tuesday; their behaviour, manners and 

enthusiasm throughout the day was acknowledged by the staff and members of the public – we are very proud! 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Emily Hoyle in Y5 who won my special award last week. Emily is such a pleasure to have in school. She 
quietly shines good manners and respect wherever she goes and we are so very proud of her. Keep shining Emily! 

 

Playground Drop Off and Safeguarding 
We have noticed that an increasing number of children are being dropped off in the morning before school and left in the 
playground unattended. Staff are only available to supervise children on the playground from 8:45am and so children who 
are left there, unattended, are potentially at risk. Please can I also remind you, that if you need to speak to a member of 
staff, you must access school through the secure main entrance. Thank you. 

 

Book Fair 
The Book Fair has been  very well supported, raising £775, which allows us £399 to spend on books for the children. This was 
a wonderful effort; many thanks to everyone who came along; your support is very much appreciated and will help the 
children’s enjoyment of Reading in all classes. 

 

World Cup Russia 
With the World Cup just around the corner, Mr Bateman has decided to hold a “Swap Shop”, on Monday and Friday break-
times, for those children who are collecting the Panini World Cup 2018 stickers. The children are invited to bring along their 
books and swap their duplicates. This will run with the condition that children show appropriate respect for our school rules. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              
                                                                  

  

 

         Thank you for your continued support, 

C M Seagrave   

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 
Lea Endowed  

Newsletter No 24 
Friday 20h April 2018 

Our theme this half term is TRUTH 
 
 

 

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR)  
In line with new government regulations that come into effect on 25th May 2018, we 

have updated our Privacy Notice which is now available on the school website. 

Parent View  

Parent View gives you another opportunity to tell us what you think about our school. Please 
take the time to share your thoughts using the link below. Thank you 

http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 


